
 

 
June 21, 2021 
 
 
 
Humboldt County Board of Supervisors 
825 5th Street 
Eureka CA 95501  
 
Sent via email to: mike.wilson@co.humboldt.ca.us 
 
RE: Case No. PLN-12255-CUP 
 
Dear Mike, 
 
The proposed project by Arcata Land Company, LLC could not be in a better location.  I am 
writing this letter to offer my support and to ask that you approve this project.  I was born and 
raised in Arcata.  I grew up in the Westwood Village neighborhood.  Sun Valley Floral was 
always and continues to be a great neighbor. They have a proven track record of being a great 
asset to our town.  They are a great employer and produce a great product. 
 
I have read everything I can get my hands on regarding this project.  This is where cannabis 
should be grown in our county.  I much prefer to see cannabis grown in flat fertile ground that 
is zoned industrial/agriculture versus the hillside grows that tap water destined for our rivers.  
This is the ideal location.   
 
I am an employer in Arcata and have over 20 employees.  This project will add 80 plus jobs to 
our local economy.  This will be one of the larger employers in Arcata and that is what we all 
hope for.  JOBS!  When you have a project that is zoned appropriately, well planned, and has 
jumped through the CEQA process with flying colors it is a win, win, win situation.  I hope you 
will support and approve this project. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jeff Pauli 
 
 
 

 



From: Michael Dehority <mijdeh@gmail.com> 
Date: Monday, June 21, 2021 at 8:24 PM 
To: Mike Wilson  
Subject: Sun Valley Appeal 
 

Mike -  
Please vote to uphold Planning 's decision and allow Sun Valley 
to proceed.  8 acres is not a "mega-grow", nor would the 
original 23 acres proposed.  Opponents have been very active 
on social media.  I have considered their  arguments and they 
do not hold water.  A tempest in a teapot and a lot of 
nimbyism.  
Please allow Sun Valley to proceed with their plans of using 
agricultural land for agricultural purposes.  This will be good for 
people needing jobs and good for Humboldt County and its tax 
base. 
Thank you, 
Michael Dehority 
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